
Student Government Association 

Panorama Main Campus 

1801 Panorama Drive  

Bakersfield, CA 93305 

(661) 395-4011 

 

Dear SGA.  

I am writing to formally resign from the Senator position of the Bakersfield College Student Government 

Association (BCSGA).  

As this chapter ends, I want to thank SGA for the opportunity to serve as a senator the past semester. I 

enjoyed working alongside the Senate body, and the decision was taken with careful thought and 

consideration. I learned many valuable lessons within this role that will be brought into my future 

endeavors.  

This decision to step down from being a Senator is in the best interest for further improvement as an 

individual. I sincerely wish the best for the success for SGA.  It has been a privilege to work with 

everyone on this team.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Champagne Concepcion 


